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October 3, 2023 

Ms. Cindy Davis, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
C/O Will Coffman, Assistant General Counsel 
International Code Council  
Eastern Regional Office 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Dear Ms. Davis and ICC Nominating Committee Members: 

I am pleased to report to you that, during the September 21, 2023 meeting of the 
Building Officials Association of Palm Beach County (BOAPBC), the BOAPBC 
membership voted unanimously to support the following candidates:  

Stuart D. Tom -  President 

Dave Spencer -  Vice President 

Mike Boso - Secretary/Treasurer 

Michael Savage - Director at Large 

Ron Clements -  Director at Large 

Blake Steiner - Section F Director 

Andre Jaen - Section C Director (of Colorado) 

Steve McDaniels - Director at Large 

The membership, officers and directors of our association respectfully provide this 
letter of support without reservation. 

Sincerely, 

Melvin Corredor, MBA, MCP 
President 
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